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February 28, 1985

Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
Operating Reactors Branch No. 2
Division of Licensing

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D.C. 20555

Attention: Mr. Domenic B. Vassallo, Chief
Dear Mr, Vassallo:

Subject: Proposed Change No. 17 to Technical Specifications
Cooper Nuclear Station
NRC Docket No. 50-298, DPR-46

In response to recent telephone discussions with the Staff,
Nebraska Public Power District herein submits revised pages 62
and 217 for the subject Proposed Change No. 17 to the CNS
Technical Specifications. Should you have any questions or
require additional information, please contact me,

Sincerely,
| M Al

Jay M. Pilant

Technical Staff Manager
Nuclear Power Group
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